The McGuinty government is about commit an unconscionable crime against Ontario’s water.

As soon as the ground thaws, Miller Waste, one of the companies behind the disgraced Adams Mine
Project (http://www.web.net/nwatch/garbage/CHRONOLOGYofADAMSMINE.htm) to bring Toronto
garbage to an abandoned mine shaft in Northern Ontario, will begin “de-watering” an artesian aquifer
near Tiny Township, Simcoe County to build another dump that Ontario doesn’t need.

Scientists have called the water on and around the site among the purest in the world. It is cleaner than
ancient arctic ice and serves as a natural surface spring for the settlers and First Nations communities in
area. Information about the extent of the aquifer underneath the proposed dump site is uncertain, but
some studies show it linked to underground water systems as far south as Lake Ontario.

It should be a no-brainer. To drain a surface spring so you can put a new dump on top of a pristine
aquifer is a criminal act. But McGuinty doesn’t get it. We have to force him to cancel the water taking
permit for Site 41.

SIGN AND CIRCULATE THE PETITION:

You can help by signing the petition against Dump Site 41. All of Ontario has a stake in the water that
will be destroyed by allowing the dump to go forward. To sign the petition, click here:
http://www.thepetitionsite.com/1/stop-dump-site-41.

And please circulate this petition far and wide. There are nearly 4,500 signatures to date but we need
tens of thousands to make a difference. We stopped the Adams Mine Project a decade ago and we can
stop its resurrection in Dump Site 41 now.

JOIN THE FACEBOOK GROUP
If you are on Facebook, you can join the Facebook Campaign to Stop Dump Site 41 here:
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#/group.php?gid=2343037814&ref=ts.

WANT TO GET MORE INVOLVED?
If anyone or organization would like to get more involved, please contact me at the number below or
reply to this email. It’s not too late to stop the dump



